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20th September 2023 

 
Swimming Lessons - Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you to all who have expressed an interest in their child attending swimming lessons. The first cohort of 

swimmers will start this week; Wednesday 20th September 2023.  Only students who have expressed an interest via 

WisePay will swim during the terms below. 

Swimming lessons will consist of 14 students only. Therefore, not all students can swim with immediate effect.  

I’d like to share with you the swimming rotation moving forward. Each cohort of students has been allocated 6 

weeks of swimming lessons, please see the dates and groups below:  

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 

3C, 3A & 4C 5B & 3Y 4B & 3B 

 

WisePay is now closed for swimming payments, therefore if you wish your child to swim please contact myself via 

email at clare.bennett@corbybusinessacademy.org or call 01536 303120. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C. Bennett 

Assistant Unit Manager 
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